
17th July 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you are keeping well and safe. As we come to the end of this very unusual school year I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. It has been a very difficult 
time for many and each of us will have had a very different experience throughout this lockdown 
period. The staff and I have worked hard to make home learning accessible and valuable for all our 
children. I hope we have made the last 17 weeks of lockdown a little easier for you all. 
We have just completed our risk assessment for full reopening in September. I will send out 
information towards the end of August regarding the reopening, this will include forms to be 
returned so please make sure you return them to allow us to do our job and keep everyone safe. 
I would also like to thank my staff, who have worked tirelessly throughout the lockdown period –
they are a great team!
Finally I would like to wish everyone a very happy, safe and peaceful 6 week summer holiday. 
We look forward to seeing you all in September – it will be great to have our children back. 
Take care and stay safe
Mrs Booth Good luck to Year 6!

All the staff would like to wish our Year 6 
children the very best of luck as they 
continue on their journey to secondary 
school. They have been a fantastic class as 
they have moved through the school – we 
will miss them! 
Unfortunately due to COVID 19 and 
lockdown we have not been able to give 
them the send off they deserve, so in 
September Mrs Fotheringham will be 
contacting them to arrange a Year 6 Leavers 
Reunion!

A Fond Farewell
It is with sadness we wish a fond farewell to 3 
members of staff: Miss Ashton, Miss Fallon and 
Mrs O’Brien. Unfortunately due to the school 
budget we are unable to extend their contract. 
We would like to thank then for all their hard 
work and commitment to the school and wish 
them the very best of luck for the future.  

A Letter from your teacher!
Your child’s new teacher has written a letter to 
them which you can read by clicking on the link. 
EYFS – Reception and Nursery click here.
Year 1 click here.
Year 2 click here.
Year 3 click here.
Year 4 click here.
Year 5 click here.
Year 6 click here.

Please remember each class page on our website 
will have links to appropriate websites for your 
child and ideas for fun activities.
You can find support for adults here.
You can find support for children here.

Uniform:
Uniform can be bought through the 
link on our website. Please click here. 
Can you please ensure that your child 
has the school PE kit and suitable 
footwear for PE outside in a draw 
string PE Bag. 
Please note that your child your child 
will not need a school bag. 

Stay safe and have a fantastic 
holiday. 

https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/welcome-to-eyfs2.pdf
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Welcome-letter-Year-1-summer-2020.pdf
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Year-2-Welcome-letter-2020.pdf
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Year-3-Welcome-letter-2020.pdf
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Yr4-Welcome-Letter-2020.pdf
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Yr5-Welcome-Letter-2020.pdf
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Year-6-amended.pdf
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/support-for-adults/
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/supportforchildren/
https://holyfamilyrcprimary.co.uk/school-uniform/

